
From: Oliver, Mark/RDD
To: maxwellfire@frontiernet.net
Cc: Kevin Spesert (kspesert@sitesproject.org); Rob Thomson; Black, Lyna/RDD; Kane, Clare/SDO
Subject: FW: Maxwell fire letter of concerns [EXTERNAL]
Date: Monday, January 15, 2018 11:33:36 AM
Attachments: Maxwell Fire Protection District JPA.docx

Thanks Kenny – will pass on to our team
 

From: maxwellfire@frontiernet.net [mailto:maxwellfire@frontiernet.net] 
Sent: Monday, January 15, 2018 11:20 AM
To: kspesert@sitesproject.org
Cc: Oliver, Mark/RDD <Mark.Oliver@CH2M.com>
Subject: Maxwell fire letter of concerns [EXTERNAL]
 
Here is the letter we talked about if you have any questions you can call me at 530-308-8339
thank you 
kenny cohen 
Maxwell fire chief.
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Maxwell Fire Protection District

P.O. box 251

Maxwell California 95955

530-438-2320



Notice of concerns for Sites reservoir project

The Maxwell Fire Protection District provides emergency response services for the proposed Sites reservoir.  

  Some of the concerns during the construction phase that we have from a fire and EMS side of the project are access to the area, time of response, places to land a helicopter should one be needed. Regular meeting with contractors will be needed to insure safety for the crews and to insure that we can get to them should there be an emergency. Proposed routes of the construction crews to job sites will need to be addressed.

  Looking ahead to when the sites reservoir is completed there will be a need to continue to provide emergency services to the reservoir due to the recreational use of the lake. Access to all areas of the lake will be crucial. Being able to provide emergency services in a timely manner is our number one concern.

  The increase of traffic flow during and after construction. Along with the added call volume our operating cost will increase and the source of funding to offset these increases will need to be addressed.

This is just a list of immediate concerns of the Maxwell Fire Protection District. I’m sure more will come up as the project moves forward. We look forward to working with you in the future. 

   

[bookmark: _GoBack]Respectfully yours, Kenny Cohen

Fire Chief, Maxwell Fire Protection District
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